
SF PTO Teacher Sign Up

Hello Teachers!!!

Welcome back to School!!

I would like to take this time to invite you to join the PTO and help the parents help you.

This could be your way to help those parents understand your true classroom needs and

to share your ideas to make our students' educational experiences more fun and easier

for you.

We have a lot of fun activities planned for this year and some great ideas for helping you

and appreciating you.  All you have to do is join and attend at least 3 after school

meetings this year.

If you are not interested, trust me, I completely understand!  If you are, please fill out

your information below and place it in the PTO mailbox the next time you are in the

office. If you want removed from the existing list, please email me at

sfpto2022@gmail.com

We have meetings scheduled after school every month through December.  We hope to

see you there!!

Your Name: _______________________________________________

Email Address: _____________________________________________

Grade or Subject currently Teaching :______________

Shirt Size: _________________

Would you like to join the PTO? YES / NO

How can  we help you? Do you have any concerns or ideas? Continue on back, if needed.

____________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________

mailto:sfpto2022@gmail.com



